

Long Lane Primary School Long Lane, Tilehurst, Reading, Berkshire, RG31 6YG Telephone/Fax: 0118 942 7187

> www.longlane.w-berks.sch.uk office@longlane.w-berks.sch.uk @LL Primary

> > 25th April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Just a quick reminder and also an invitation! The weather was fantastic last week and we thought summer was here to stay. Although the temperatures are now due to be more seasonal please do remember in the warmer weather to send in a hat and sunglasses, as well as making sure a water bottle is provided.

Parents' forum

The next meeting will be on **TUESDAY 1**st **MAY** from 6.00pm – 7.00pm. The agenda items brought from the last meeting include **Shared Learning** and **Pupil Performances**. If you would intend to come then please send back via parent mail for all your children (we'll then count the number of attendees). I'll let you know the numbers via Twitter!



May the 4th be with you - Star Wars optional dress-up

The School Council would like to invite all children (and adults!) to come into school on **FRIDAY May 4**th as a '**Star Wars' character** or in **clothes inspired by the film**, including t-shirts etc. They would like to raise funds for the school, in particular play equipment for lunchtimes and breaktimes, and so would like a donation of at least 50p per person.

https://www.starwars.com/news/last-minute-star-wars-costume-ideas

So for those who enjoy the franchise and even those who don't; this is just for fun!

Yours sincerely,

Mr. P. Thorne, Headteacher